
St Paul’s Supporters Association Inc. 
 
 Presidents Swimming Supporter Group Report 
for October 2018. 
 
 
 
Financial Summary 
We have had no out goings from our account  the balance is $10,513.06 
 
 
 
Performance 
We have our AGM re scheduled for this Friday . 
 
We have posted on flexischools for students to join and currently have had a 
flyer done up to and distributed to all junior school students. 
 
On the 19th of October we had our first meet with about 20 children in total. 
Many were coming along for the free trial. Our information from flexischools say 
we have 3 signed up but there is quite the delay with flexischool information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Compiled by: 
Dale Roche  
President. 


